
 

Are YOU up FOR the 2017 Physical 

Activity Summer Challenge?  

 Inyo County HHS will be offering 

Summer Hikes for Families and 

Kids this Year in the Bishop and 

Lone Pine Areas. Our Goal is to  

Promote Physical Activity while  

Enjoying our Beautiful Valley.   

 

We will be offering Transportation but SEATING is LIMITED*.  

*Families are Welcome to Carpool! 

Our next hike in Bishop will be on      

Tuesday June 27 @8:00am 

Our next hike in Lone Pine will be 

on Tuesday June 20 @9:30am 

Kids 8yrs & Up and Families 

are Welcome! 

 

To Sign Up or For more Info Call Eryn at Inyo County Public 

Health and Prevention @ (760) 872-1886. 

Upper Rock Creek, Bishop 

Lone Pine Lake, Lone Pine 


